
From: Marshall Johnson [mailto:marshall.d.johnson@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 4:40 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Zoning Changes on Belmont 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I've been tracking the intended changes to zoning in historically dense neighborhoods as part of the 
mixed use zones and general comprehensive planning update process. I  support the Planning and 
Sustainability Commission's plan to adjust current zoning from CN1  to a CN2 designation in the spirit of 
accommodating greater density of people in this geographically rich, close-in area.  
 
Thank you for all your care in studying the impacts of planning efforts and making complex decisions 
that will continue to position Portland as leader in sustainability and urban planning. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Marshall Johnson 
2133 SE 47th Avenue 
 


